
 

 
  

Ham Close Regeneration: Ground Surveys January 2024 
 

15 January 2024 

Dear Residents, 
 

In preparation for the proposed start of construction, our development partner Hill are continuing to 
undertake a number of site surveys at Ham Close. 
 

These works will be done by their sub-contractor Rye Group, starting on 17 January 2024, and are 

expected to be completed on or before 31 January 2024. All ground areas being surveyed will be 

protected by Heras fencing or hoarding. 

 
Indicative locations where ground surveys are taking place: 

 

 
 
To allow Rye Group to undertake their work as safely as possible, please could we ask that you and 

other members of your household (especially children) don’t approach their staff. 

 
If you would like to ask any questions about the site surveys or about the regeneration of Ham Close, 

please contact either myself, Simon Cavanagh or Brett Wild on 0800 032 2433, or e-mail us at  
customer.services@rhp.org.uk using the subject heading Ham Close Regeneration. 

 

Kind regards, 
Tracey Elliott - Project Manager, RHP 
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